
NOTICE  OF  BUDGET

NOTICE  OF  BUDGET

NOTICE is hereby given that a  proposed budget has  been submitted to the Board

of Directors of the Arrowhead Fire Protection District for the ensuing year 2025. A

copy of such proposed budget may be examined or obtained for public inspection

at the Arrowhead fire station  located  at 2069 Spruce  Road,  Cimarron,  CO 81220

or at www.arrowheadfi.re.or . That such proposed budget will be considered at a

Regular  Meeting of the Arrowhead  Fire  Protection  District  Board  of  Directors to

be held on Friday November 8, 2024, at 1:00 p.in. at the Arrowhead fire station at

2069 Spruce  Road, Cimarron, CO 81220.

Any interested elector of such Arrowhead Fire Protectl.on District may inspect the

proposed  budget and file or register any objections thereto  at any time  prior to
the fi.nal adoption of the budget.

Notice   and   draft   budget  for   2025   will   be   posted   on   the   AFPD   website   at

www.arrowhead fire.or

2024.

as well as at the Arrowhead  Firehouse on October 17,
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James E Matteson Chairman AFPD Board of Directors


